LAW OFFICES OF Sheridan & Bishop BOTH PHONES NO.65 Paola, Kansas DEPOSITIONS BERNARD L.SHERIDAN NOTARIAL WORK L.PERRY BISHOP COLLECTIONS May 29, 1939 Dr. Forrest C. Allen Director of Physical Education University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas Dear Dr. Allen: I am in receipt of your letter of May 26th relative to the golf tournament to be held on June 10, in connection with the graduation festivities. I would like very much to be present for the graduation exercises and to participate in the golf tournament. However, due to the fact that our June term of court is opening here just prior to that time, it will be impossible for me to do so. If any of the persons mentioned in my letter of May 16th can attend, I will urge them to immediately get in touch with you. With kindest personal regards, I remain, Yours truly LPB:MH